
Wednesday January 22nd 2020
Day 2

Here are today’s announcements



Activities during 1st NB



This is the last week to order your lunches on Cheddar Up.  Please remind your 
parents to order your lunches using the Balaclava Home and School website 
Cheddar UP.  

We have noticed a few folks meeting rides and exiting through the front doors at 
the end of the day. Please remember the expectation is that all students are 
exiting the school onto the west playground where rides can be met. Students are 
not to walk through the parking lot unaccompanied by an adult. Your cooperation 
is appreciated.



Every morning we play 2 mins of music as a cue for students to move to class. If 
you are still in the halls when the music stops and announcements begin, please 
stop and listen. If you have not already checked in with your 1st period teacher by 
this time, you are late and need to collect a late slip from the office. 

Did you lose your necklace.  Please claim at the office.  



Please bring down your recycling after announcements



Please stand and join in the singing of the National Anthem.

When we look after ourselves and we look after one another, everyone has a great 
day!


